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Comments: to whom this concerns,

 

As a business owner in McCall for close to 40 years, I know well how hard  locals work here all summer, with little

time to spare as we " make hay while the sun shines."  Fall has its own stresses of preparing for winter, and this

year the elections took our time and focus.  Now we are on to family concerns and holiday demands.  We will

have little time to give the Perpetua SDEIS the attention and scrutiny it needs.  My family and I have kayaked,

camped, hiked, biked and melted in the sun in the South Fork drainage for over 35 years.  We need to protect

these lands and waters.  This will require time and thought to review the changes in the proposal  and formulate

informed criticisms. 

 

Please extend the review period to 120 days.  

 

                                            Thank you.


